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Hot Air 
 

***Meeting Change Proposal*** 
 Because of a lack of attendance at our monthly meetings and club participation, 
the board of directors has put together a proposal to try and boost participation and 
membership. One option was to disband the club and fold up. They chose not to do 
that thankfully. Instead they submitted some changes for the memberships approval. 
Monthly meetings will be held quarterly and be held in conjunction with the quarterly 
event. Meetings as follows: 
Jan Feb March - Jan Christmas Party or WOW Show in March 
 
Apr May June - All GM Show 
 
July Aug Sept - Picnic and election of officers 
 
Oct Nov Dec - Oct Food Drives 
 
 All officers will have a member call list that they will notify members of special events 
such as a Cavalry Job or other special event.  Our hope is that these changes will 
boost participation in our club and keep it going. Another change is the newsletter. It 
will be published 4 times a year also, Feb, May, Aug, and Nov.  If you have any ideas 
or suggestions PLEASE attend the Oct meeting at Perkins London Rd on Oct 28. The 
Club needs your help to keep it alive.  



 

 

Oct Treasurers Report 
This is the proposed Treasurers Report for Oct 

Income                                                                                     Beginning Balance —— $ 721.32  
 Dues                       $75.00  
            WOW  Show               15.00                                    
Income total                                                                                                                        90.00 
Expense’s   
            Stamps                    42.00 
            Flowers                    50.50 
Expense total                                                                                                                     92.50     
   
                                            
Ending Balance ——————————–-—————————-$ 718.82  

Birthdays 
 

Happy Birthday!!! 
Oct 29th Paul Wortruba 
Nov 18 Pete Prudden 
Nov 18th Art Bringe 
Nov 21 Pay Murphy 
 

 Activities and Events 
 
Oct 18     Food Drive Superior Wal-Mart 10  am - 2 PM  
Oct 25     Food Drive Kenwood Super One 10  am - 2 PM 
Oct 28     Regular meeting at Perkins London Rd meeting at 7PM  
Nov 4      Committee meetings at the Pruddens 7 PM 
 

10/23/2008 
Head of the Lakes Corvair Association Newsletter 

Don’t forget to check out  
our merchandise at our Club 

Store!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
http://www.edselmotors.com/hlcahome.html 

 



 

 

Corvair Underground 
503-434-1648 
www.corvairunderground.com  
 
The Source Inc.  
source@andc.com  
858-259-3843 
http://www.thesourceparts.com 
 
Larry’s Corvair Parts 
K6RO@Earthlink.net 
310-070-9851 
www.larryscorvair.com  
 
 
 

California Corvairs 
CACorvairs@aol.com 
323 223-2775 
http://www.californiacorvairparts.com 
 
Dale Manufacturing 
3425 Fairhaven Ave N.E. 
Salem, Oregon 97303 
503-364-8685 
WWW.DaleMfg.com 
 
Clarks Corvair Parts  
400 Mohawk Trail 
Shelburne Falls, Mass 01370 
423-625-9776 
WWW.corvair.com 

Vendor List 

Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday Oct 28 2008  
Perkins East London Road Dinner 6pm Meeting 7PM 
Call to order at  ________ 
Attendance________ 
• New members and guests 
• Secretary’s Report Kathy Thompson 
• Treasurers Report Jim Linder 
• 50/ 50 Drawing 
Committee Reports 
• Car shows Floodwood 
• Corvair Cavalry / Ron 
• Pete’s Parts Order 
• Newsletter - Ron Thompson 
• Want ads and articles 
• Merchandise orders 
Old Business 
• Officer Handbook 
• Club Picnic 
• Pictures By Arial Bridge Photo shop Creation 
• Food drives Oct 25 Kenwood Super One, Oct 18 Superior Wal-Mart 10-2 
New Business 
• Oct will be nominations for Club Officers 
• Nov will be election of officers 
• Christmas Party 
• Tech Talk  
Any Other new Business 
Adjournment at _________ 



 

 

******Dues Change!!!!****** 
There’s been a change in When our Dues are Due. From now on the Dues will be due Jan 
1st. Our dues are $20.00 if you have the newsletter mailed to you thru the USPS, and 
$15.00 if you have it e-mailed. Please send your dues to: 
Jim Linder 
1120 W 5th ST 
Duluth, Minn 55806 
 
Make checks payable to: 
Head Of The Lakes Corvair Association 

For the first time in a long time my ga-
rage is free of Corvair engines and Cor-
vairs. My 62 is back in it’s spot and set 
for winter. Dick Dee came over today 
and picked up his engine and Bob Saun-
ders hauled his 140 home. Jason got 
plates for the 66 and it’s moved outside 
so the city should be happy. I have free 
space all over. The first thing I did was to 
clean the garage. This winter I have to 
pull my 140 out and start the big bore 
build. I have one more engine to do for 
Bob Saunders but we’ll wait to start that 
one. I need a break and will start his later 
this winter. Kathy is happy now that the 
van can go in the garage for  the winter.  
Ron Thompson  

 
*****FOOD DRIVE DATE CHANGED!!!***** 

Our club is planning 2 food drives again this year. On Oct 25th we will all meet at the 
Kenwood Super One and on Oct 18 we will meet at the Superior Wal-Mart Super 
Center. The time for both food drives will be  10-2. Get those trunks empty and lets fill 
them with food for the needy. It’s a good time before the holidays to help those less 
fortunate. Let’s lend a hand in making the holidays a good time for everyone.  
 
 
SEE YOU THERE!!! 



 

 

Another Successful Food Drive 

Sid Runions and Jason Agnich  Ron Thompson and Bob Saunders   

Delivering the food to the Food Shelf  Ron Thompson and Store manager Kevin Meredith  

 THE Head Of The Lakes Corvair Club held it 3rd annual Food drive at the Superior Wal-Mart 
Superstore. We collected $114.18 in cash donations and purchased food with it. With that and the 
food donations we were able to supply the House of Mercy Food Shelf with a total of 329  pounds of 
food.  Once again when we arrived the shelves were empty and they were happy to see us pull in. 
Taking part in the event were, Sid Runions, Pete & Patty Prudden, Jason Agnich, Bob Saunders, 
Dan Rutka, and myself Ron Thompson. I would like to thank everyone for showing up and making 
this a huge success. I look back at and of all the events I have participated in over the years with 
Corvair functions, I know this one is my favorite one and Look forward to doing it again. Just know-
ing that we helped several families receive a few good meals warms your heart. I know it does mine. 
The stories that the people share when they give the food  restores your faith in mankind. AGAIN, 
THANK YOU ALL!!! 
Ron Thompson 
 



 

 

Food drive story.  
 At the Superior food drive we had a gentleman come up to Patty with a cart of 
food. ( I hope I remember this story correctly) He said you know I was homeless once. 
He said he now finally gets his disability and said this for is for you and pushed the 
cart to her. He said It’s my way of paying back those that helped me. When Patty told 
me this story I  had tears in my eyes. I shared the story at one of our store meetings 
on Sunday and the whole crew thought it was fantastic. It’s stories like this that make 
this whole thing worth it. It puts your faith back in humanity. We had several com-
ments from others but that story has stuck in my mind ever since. 
Ron Thompson 

Head of the Lakes Corvair Association 
Chapter 558 meeting September 23rd 2008 

 
  

 Meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM There were only 5 members in attendance. 
A 50/50 raffle was not held due to low attendance.  Pete had a small deposit for the treasury 
and there was discussion on the true balance of the account, to be taken up at the board meet-
ing on Oct 7.  The minutes were read. 
The Club dues deadline is the end of December, if they are not in member will not receive the 
January newsletter.  There will be reminders in October and November about dues payment. 
Ed made a motion that a committee be formed for membership and it was seconded by Dan. 
The meeting took on an open forum, due to low attendance, discussing what we can do for 
making the club more interesting, or easier to attend and any other ideas for improvement. 
Anyone with ideas or thoughts to ponder are welcome to submit them to Patti.   
October 7th is the board meeting where there will be discussion on how to freshen up the club. 
Food drives are a go, Superior on the 18th and Duluth on the 20th. 
As always articles are needed for the newsletter, please submit them to Ron.  Meeting was ad-
journed at 8:06 
 
 The board meeting was held on Oct 7th and the main topic was how to change the club to make 
it work in these busy days.  Right now it looks as though we will go to a newsletter every other 
month and four meetings, held at various events throughout the year.  There will be a meeting 
during each quarter, the details to be explained in detail by Patti at the next meeting. 
 
 Secretary note: I would like to continue on as the Sunshine committee if members are still in-
terested in receiving a Birthday Greeting, and or other card depending on the circumstances. 
Please e-mail me at Karingkat@aol.com and put in the subject title what your e-mail refers to, 
I only open mail I recognize and would hate to delete yours.   
 
Kathy Thompson 
 Secretary 
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List your parts or car for sale here. 
Free to members and $7.50 to non Members. Just send all the information and  I 
will get your ad in here. Send all ads to: 
Ron Thompson 
3932 E 8th ST 
Superior,Wisc 
54880 

Corvair  Classyfieds 

For Sale: 
1966 Monza 140 4 speed 
Ran when parked. Stored in heated garage. 
Ray Mlaskoch 
Willow River, Mn 
218-372-3693  218-380-9922 
$3,500.00                                                   11/07 

For Sale: 1959 Ford T-Bird    390 C.I. 4-Barrel 
Auto Trans, PWR Windows, PWR Seat, Electric  
Wipers, New Interior, Many new parts, California 
car 
$15,000.00  
Contact: Glenn 715-462-3978 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                            11/07 
Parts Needed: 
61 Loadside - Gas Pedal FC, R & L door sill 
Trim, Shift Boot Early model on floor. 
Bob Saunders 218-581-0642 
                                                                     5/08 

Corvair Trivia  
By  Glenn Lemke 

When was the first year Chevrolet used the Corvair name? 
Answer on page 6 NO PEEKING!! 
 

For Sale: 
62-63 150 Turbo heads. Casting number 
3817827 These heads have been totally rebuilt. 
New deep seats, guides. Valves ground True-
Just bolt on and go. No worry of dropped seats. 
$650.00 shipping included. 
Contact Ron Thompson 
              218-590-0765  
              corvkid50@aol.com                           
                                                                               09/08                                                    



 

 

Hello from the Sunshine Committee 
 

 I have taken on the responsibility to recognize every paid member in our club with a Birthday 
greeting.  I thought it might be fun and nice to have your special day not go unnoticed.  I would like 
to request that all paid memberships please send me your special day so I won’t miss sending you 
a card.  Please e-mail me at Karingkat@Aol.com and please put in the subject line (Club Birthday) 
so I will actually open your mail. 
Kathy Thompson Secretary 

***For Sale*** 
1963 Corvair Spyder “ Project” This is a very solid car from Georgia. Most of the big work 
has been done. It has new floor, painted but needs a redo for final. No other body work 
needed. New brakes and emergency brake, drive train all done by Pete Prudden. Engine 
completely redone. Turbo all gone thru, all numbers correct. New clutch. It needs wind-
shield, top interior and tires. Has all chrome, glass and extra interior etc. New battery. I 
have over $8,600.00 invested. I am selling due to the lack of time and the needed space. 
Call for details and I am willing to deal. This is a very desirable project.  
 
Roger Lesneski 
P.O. Box 391 
Ashland, Wis 54806 
Cell 715-292-4373 
Home 715-682-5403 
rodix@centurytel.net 

****Club Changes By Laws**** 
 

 Our Club has voted to change the by-laws on when our year ends. Starting Now 
our year will end on Jan 1st every year. That means our dues will be due Jan 1 every 
year. As a benefit this year we get 3 months membership free. The due will stay the 
same, $15.00 if your newsletter is sent thru E-Mail and $20.00 if you receive it thru 
the U.S.P.S. Also the new officers will take their position  on Jan 1st. Nominations will 
be held in Oct with election of officers held in Nov.  

Trivia answer: 1954, a fastback sports car concept vehicle.  Bet you missed that one!!! 



 

 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Head of  the lakes Corvair Association 

Dues: Check One: 
            $20.00 Mail newsletter Thru USPS_______ 
            $15.00 E-Mail Newsletter________________ 
 
Name ___________________________________________________________ 
  
Spouse or Significant Other______________________________________ 
 
Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
City____________________________State_________Zip Code___________ 
 
Phone Number___________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail Address___________________________________________________ 
 
Corvairs owned:  
 List Year -  Body style - Restored driver - Parts car - Being restored 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dues Payable to: Head of  the Lakes Corvair Association 

                       Mail To: 
                      Jim Linder Treas. 
                      1120 W5TH ST 
                       Duluth, Minn 55806 

 
 



 

 

Head Of the Lakes Corvair Association 
3932 E 8th st 
Superior,Wisc 54880 
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